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NEWSLETTER NO 5       
 

13th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
House Gems  

 

Congratulations to the following children who have been nominated to receive a Values ‘House Gem’. 

 

Sana R  Firebirds Fire  Kindness and courage 

Elizah S  Eagles   Fire  Independence, quality and peace. 

 

 
 

(Malal Yousafzai – A Loddon Values Ambassadors nominated hero) 

 

Value of the month – Peace  

This month in school we are reminding ourselves of the value of Peace. We have especially reflected on 

strategies we might use to find an inner peace and learnt about Remembrance Day. Attached to this newsletter 

is a Welcome to Family VibEs, brought to you by Values-based Education International this contains further 

information and ideas for how you might explore the values of Peace together at home. 

 

Remote education overviews 

In the event that your child has to self-isolation or the school has to partially or fully close a full remote 

education offer will be available to your family. Documents outlining our school offer for each age group are 

available on our website and were planned in response to the recent parent consultation and staff/governor 

discussions. 
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Loddon PTA Christmas Card and gift fundraising 

Thank you to everyone who has already placed an order with MyChildsArt (MCA). If you have yet to order 

there is still time to do so. MCA have advised ordering in the next month (by Friday 11th December) for 

delivery by Christmas.  

 

The quick link for our portal is  https://mychildsart.co.uk/school-login/LoddonPTA/R6A787t2/.  

 

If you have any issues ordering please get in touch directly with MCA. You can contact them at 

customerservice@mychildsart.co.uk or at 01530887650. Many thanks for your support. 

 

Support Loddon PTA on Amazon Smile 

Amazon customers can now support Loddon PTA on their Amazon Smile platform. This means that (at no 

additional cost to you) Amazon will donate 0.5% of qualifying eligible purchases to our charity. We hope that 

in these strange times, your everyday shopping will help us raise some funds for the School.  

 

Please remember to start each shopping session at https://smile.amazon.co.uk  or set Amazon Smile up on your 

mobile app.  

For full details please see the Parentmail sent on 3 November. 

If you have any questions, please contact us at pta@loddon.wokingham.sch.uk   
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs S Phillips – Headteacher 

 

Diary Events List: Autumn 2020 

 

Date Time Event 

18/11/20 10-10.30 Remote open day event for new admissions in September 2021 – e-mail the 

school office to book a place 

20/11/20  13.30-14.00 New phonics information meeting for Reception, Y1 and Y2 via MS Teams 

23/11/20 12 midday Deadline for giving annual flu vaccination parental consent 

24/11/20 During day Annual flu vaccination given to pupils 

01/12/2020 16.00-16.30 Remote open day event for new admissions in September 2021 – e-mail the 

school office to book a place 
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